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Garlington, Lohn, & Robinson, PLLP Notice of Data Security Incident 
 

On July 15, 2024 GLR was subject to a data security incident impacting one (1) employee email account. 
Upon detecting the incident, we contained the threat, and immediately commenced a prompt and thorough 
investigation. Following a forensics investigation, and extensive manual document review, it is possible 
that information of our clients or parties to a legal matter involving one of our clients may have been 
disclosed. GLR attempted to notify all individuals that may have been impacted by this breach.  If you did 
not receive a notice letter and you think you may be impacted, please contact 833-799-4291 with your full 
name for more information. 
 
To date, GLR has no evidence that any of the information has been obtained or misused for identity 
theft. Nevertheless, out of an abundance of caution, GLR wants to make you aware of the incident. You 
should always remain vigilant in reviewing your financial account statements and credit reports for 
fraudulent or irregular activity on a regular basis.  You can also: consider placing a fraud alert and/or 
security freeze on your credit file or order a free credit report. 
 
GLR is committed to maintaining the privacy of personal information in its possession and has taken many 
precautions to safeguard it. GLR continually evaluates and modifies its practices and internal controls to 
enhance the security and privacy of personal information.  
 
 


